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Of course. Sorry I overlooked that.
 
Peter Wadden
Town of Vail
75 South Frontage Rd. West
Vail, CO 81657
 
As a headwaters community with an interest in how water is allocated on the Western Slope,
Town of Vail wishes to be considered for party status at any hearings the CWCB may hold
regarding the Shoshone Water Rights In-Stream Flows.
 
 
Peter Wadden
Watershed Health Specialist
Environmental Sustainability Department

o. 970-479-2144
c. 970-568-6753
pwadden@vail.gov

 
 
 
From: Jackie Calicchio (She/Her) <Jackie.Calicchio@coag.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 3:57 PM
To: Peter Wadden <PWadden@vail.gov>
Subject: RE: Requesting Party Status for Town of Vail

 
Mr. Wadden,
 
Per the public notice, please provide me with the following information:
 

mailto:PWadden@vail.gov
mailto:Jackie.Calicchio@coag.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.vailgov.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJackie.Calicchio%40coag.gov%7C872f288f811b40bf835c08ddbda1c275%7C811650beeaf1453ea4b43e7953f7056b%7C0%7C0%7C638875224631514744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RpzEog8gkFkUc56tN9eWBk7ifHPEpt8h0YOptw5I1AA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:pwadden@vailgov.com

TOWN OF VAle





The Notice shall include the (1) name and mailing address of the Person and (2) a
brief statement of the reasons the Person desires party status.
 
Jackie Calicchio (She/Her)
Senior Assistant Attorney General
Energy Unit
Colorado Department of Law
P: 720-508-6250 | Jackie.Calicchio@coag.gov
 
The statements and opinions in this email do not represent the statements and
opinions of the Attorney General.
 
From: Peter Wadden <PWadden@vail.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 3:39 PM
To: Jackie Calicchio (She/Her) <Jackie.Calicchio@coag.gov>
Subject: Requesting Party Status for Town of Vail

 
Good afternoon Jackie-
 
I am writing on behalf of my employer, Town of Vail, to request party status for the Shoshone Water
Rights In-Stream Flow hearing. Please let me know if you need any additional information from me.
 
Best wishes,
 

Peter Wadden

Watershed Specialist

Environmental Sustainability Department

o. 970-479-2144

c. 970-568-6753

pwadden@vail.gov
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